
For the required section: 

 

Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code, please be advised that, on August  29, 2019, in my 

official capacity, I attended a reception at the Harold Washington Building of the Chicago Public Library, 

hosted by the City Club of Chicago. The reception immediately followed the Mayor’s State of the City 

address. 
 

 

Steve 

 

Steven I. Berlin 

Executive Director 

City of Chicago Board of Ethics 

 


